
 

 

 

 

 

 

19 October 2023 

Dear Parents 

The school are operating a minibus service to collect students in the Blacon, Saughall and Mollington,  

The route and indicative times for this bus will be: 

Stop Time 
Mollington Fingerpost 7:50 
Saughall Shops 8:00 
Blacon Parade Shops 8:10 
St Theresa’s  Blacon Avenue 8:15 
The Catholic High School 8:30 

 

Return Trip Time Monday Time 
Tuesday to Friday 

The Catholic High School 14:15 15:15 
Mollington Fingerpost 14:35 15:35 
St Theresa’s Blacon Avenue 14:45 15:45 
Blacon Parade Shops 14:50 15:50 
Saughall Shops 14:45 15:45 

 

A map of the route can be found below. 

If you would like to apply for a pass please, click on the attached link  https://forms.office.com/e/2VuFxCnAx2 or use 
this QR code 

t 

o take you to the application form. 

Payment will be collected each half-term and is priced at £60 per half term with a 10% discount for each additional 
child booked onto the bus to be paid through Parentpay.  

Payment plans are available for this, with the amount paid in instalments to suit individual plans.  

Named passes will be issued from school upon application and will be distributed from the school office.   

If your child loses their pass during the year, they will not be allowed to get on the bus until a new pass has been 
issued to them by the school office. 

 



 

 

 

Please note that whilst every attempt is made to run this service, as it is provided by the school, then if there is a 
clash with curriculum, extra curriculum or sporting activities then the bus service may not run. If this is the case, the 
school will fund any taxis used as a replacement service but will contact you beforehand for your consent. 

If you have any further queries regarding the minibus then please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr A Kilcoyne 

Business Manager 


